

Let's read!

Animals everywhere - in water, on land and in the air!



The **CLOWNFISH** is a small fish. It's about 10 centimetres long. It's orange, black and white. It's got three white bands. It lives in the ocean. It's scared of big fish and it hides in sea plants. It doesn't eat plants. It eats small parasites. It lives 6 to 10 years.

The **ANDEAN CONDOR** is a big black bird. Its body is about one metre long. It lives in the mountains. It eats dead animals and it flies very long distances to look for food. It looks for food during the day and it sleeps at night. It lives about 50 years.



The **CHIPMUNK** is a small brown animal. Its body is 10 centimetres long and its tail is 10 centimetres long too. It lives in forests. It eats nuts. It climbs trees and hides food in tree trunks. It's very active in spring, summer and autumn, but it sleeps a lot in winter. It lives about 3 years.

2 Read again and complete the table.

Name	CLOWNFISH	ANDEAN CONDOR	CHIPMUNK
Habitat			
Diet			
Life span			

Say the animal.

1. Which animal hides food?

- A) Clownfish
- B) Andean Condor
- C) Chipmunk

2. Which animal hides in plants?

- A) Clownfish
- B) Andean Condor
- C) Chipmunk

3. Which animal is active in summer?

- A) Clownfish
- B) Andean Condor
- C) Chipmunk

4. Which animal flies to look for food?

- A) Clownfish
- B) Andean Condor
- C) Chipmunk

5. Which animal sleeps a lot in winter?

- A) Clownfish
- B) Andean Condor
- C) Chipmunk

6. Which animal lives in the mountains?

- A) Clownfish
- B) Andean Condor
- C) Chipmunk

